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To : Secretariat du UMAR  

 
 
Ref: 68486        Athens, 8th June 2023 
 

 
Final Report of UMAR Summer School in Ioannina, September 2022 

 
Dear Colleagues,  
 
Regarding the UMAR Summer School that held in Ioannina / Greece, in September 2022, please 
find the Final Report by the University of Ioannina and the Association of Greek Architects 
(SADAS-PEA), as attachment.  
 
Please share our report to all members of UMAR.  
Thank you in advance.  
 
We remain at your disposal, for further information.  
 
Yours sincerely,   
 

 
Association of Greek Architects (SADAS-PEA) 
Dimitris Xynomilakis, President  
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